
 
Cleveland, Thursday, April 6th, 2023 

Residents, Employees, Family Members, and Volunteers 

REGARDING: 164TH WALES COVID-19 UPDATE_______________________________________ 

Dear Residents, Employees, Family Members, and Volunteers, 

Finally, some good news; I was just informed that, effective immediately, the mask mandate is 

lifted in CHSLDs and RPAs! Please ensure the following are maintained: 

1. Increased hand hygiene 

2. Wearing a mask when symptomatic for colds or flus 

3. Coughing directly in your elbow and not your hand 

4. Wearing a mask if the Wales is under outbreak 

On behalf of the CHSLD Wales Inc.’s Board of Directors and Résidence Wales Home’s Executive 

Committee, I want to recognize our employees’ personal sacrifices over the past three years and 

thank each of them for their cooperation and dedication throughout the pandemic. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at the coordinates below 

or visit our website at https://waleshome.ca/all-the-news. Thank you for helping keep our residents 

and employees safe! I hope this letter is my last COVID-19 update that I write to you. Wishing 

you a happy Easter! 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Brendalee Piironen 

Executive Director 

bpiironen@waleshome.ca 

819-826-3266 extension 247 
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